
Town of Bakersfield 

Select Board Meeting 

December 11,2018 

 

 

Present 

David Ovitt  Sam Cribb  Corey Parent 

Mac Newell  Josh Goss  James Gregoire 

Lance Lawyer  David Houston 

 

Lance Called the meeting to order. Sam Motioned to accept minutes from the last meeting as written. 

All in favor. 

Warrants were reviewed and signed. 

 

Warrants 

Select Board  29-2018  $114,897.83 

Road   27&28 -2018  $12,856.65 

 

Decision on the Allen access change postponed until next meeting of the Planning Commission. 

Corey Parent and James Gregoire newly elected Representatives were present to let the Select Board 

know they are there to offer their support and desire to keep the lines of communications open. Lance 

told them they were invited to drop in on any meeting.  Sam brought up paving on Rt 36, discussed work 

so far and hopes for future work. 

Energy credits were also discussed, and options were explained. The process of the energy credits was 

also explained.   

4-wheeler issues were addressed and the lack of support from the State. 

Josh suggested contacting New Hampshire to see what they are doing. It seems that they have a 

program that is working. 

Lance stated undisciplined, uncontrolled and lack of support seems to be a real problem with 4 wheelers 

He suggested checking into getting support from Vt Fish and Wildlife We need state wide support for a 

solution also Law enforcement needs to have a presence. 



Emails and cell phone numbers will be provided, and Kathy is working on a list for James and Corey of 

contact info for the Board.  

The Meyers were present to discuss their petition for throwing up Browns Rd. They have collected all 

the signatures needed and Kathy has verified the accuracy 

Lance read the guidelines for posting notice of hearing. Due to the weather and the ground covered in 

snow Lance asked if it would be possible if needed to postpone the onsite meeting until spring. . 

Tentative date set for May 7th. 

Grants were signed for temporary rights of State to stock pile materials on Parcel 24and 27. 

Application for access permit by Lee Snider was signed. 

Sam presented Red Cross agreement for Emergency Management to the Board. 

Dead lines were discussed for items to be placed on the agenda for Town Meeting. These need to be 

posted 30 days prior to town meeting  

 

Sam motioned to adjourn meeting Josh seconded it 


